
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, November 24, 2022 12:07:00 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2022 10:31 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Vanessa S.

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Panel of Commissioners
Granting an increase in gas rates will hurt many consumers who are already dealing with inflation, rising cost of
living, housing affordability and a myriad of other issues. Considering in the past year many of us have experienced
gas price increases, the everyday consumer simply cannot handle additional increases to the cost of natural gas. To
have consumers foot a bill for a cost that Enbridge can absorb on their own is adding more money into Enbridge's
pocket. Enbridge can absorb this cost considering they have been experiencing year-over-year increases to their
profits for 3 out of the last 4 years.
Enbridge Inc gross profit for the quarter ending September 30, 2022 was $3.787B, a 19.22% increase year-over-
year.
Enbridge Inc gross profit for the twelve months ending September 30, 2022 was $15.653B, a 8.47% increase year-
over-year.
Enbridge Inc annual gross profit for 2021 was $14.657B, a 6.6% increase from 2020.
Enbridge Inc annual gross profit for 2020 was $13.749B, a 4.3% decline from 2019.
Enbridge Inc annual gross profit for 2019 was $14.367B, a 9.69% increase from 2018.
I support a decrease in rates for the Union North regions, as they have been paying too much for gas and associated
charges. I do not support an increase for Union South or EGD customers.
Enbridge makes billions of dollars a year -- they don't need any more from us.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --






